
Manchester SSAGO Club Report Summer 2014 

The highlight of the time since the last rally for Manchester SSAGO has undoubtedly been the 

hosting of Ball. We welcomed to rest of SSAGO to Manchester for a wonderful Steampunk themed 

night, and as far as I can see, a good time was had by all. We would like to thank both the organisers 

of Ball and everyone who came for making the event quite so special. 

At our recent AGM, a significant change was made to the club’s constitution. The club is now 

affiliated with Manchester Metropolitan University as well as the University of Manchester, a 

situation made possible by a number of people already in SSAGO becoming MMU students. The 

elected exec contains representatives of both MMU and UoM, working together to run the club, and 

working with both unions for the benefit of SSAGO locally. It is generally felt that the new 

constitution will allow the club to become stronger by recruiting from both universities, and that this 

arrangement could be mirrored successfully in other cities. 

By rally, we should have spent a week in Dorset for our summer camp. Planned is a visit to Brownsea 

Island, a meeting up with Southampton SSAGO, as well as plenty of all the normal activities. We all 

are very much looking forward to the camp. 


